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Dear Colleagues, 
 
 
Following the kind invitation by the European Commission to hold the next meeting of the 
NDPHS Committee of Senior Representatives in Brussels, I have the honour to invite you to 
the 19th meeting of the NDPHS Committee of Senior Representatives (CSR 19). As earlier 
announced, the meeting will be held on 27-28 October 2011 in Brussels, Belgium. 
 
Enclosed with this invitation you will find the Provisional agenda with timetable and the 
Practical information for participants, which contains, inter alia, several important details 
regarding visa support and hotel registration. 
 
Further information and documents will be submitted to you by the NDPHS Secretariat. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Dr. Oleg Chestnov 
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